
 

 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
 
The Housing Element Advisory Committee meeting on June 10, 2020, is 
cancelled. 
 
The next Housing Element Advisory Committee meeting will be Monday, 
June 22, 2020.  
 
For further information, please: 

• Contact Scott Donnell at (760) 602-4618 or 
scott.donnell@carlsbadca.gov.  

• Visit the Housing Element Update website, 
www.carlsbadca.gov/housingplan.  
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